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Mr. Dominic A. Piccione
Stone and Webster Engineering

Corporation
245 Summer Street
Boston, MA 02210

Dear Mr. Piccione,

Thank you for the invitation to be a panel member on a Maintenance Rule
Implementation session at the International Joint Power Generation Conference
sponsored by the Nuclear Engineering Division of the American Society of
Mechanical Engineers. I accept your invitation and look forward
to participating during the session.

I propose to discuss the requirements of the Maintenance Rule, Regulatory
Guide 1.160 and the current status of the NRC pilot maintenance inspections.
If there is another aspect of the Maintenance Rule you feel would better fit
the theme of the conference, please call me to discuss other options. I may

be reached at (301) 504-1009. Also, when it becomes available, please provide
information on the location of the conference and the panel date and time.

Sincerely,

Original sijned by: Richard P. Correia

Richard P. Correia, Chief
Reliability and Maintenance Section
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
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